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Welcome to St. Bernard’s Catholic Preschool. 

  Thank you for making St. Bernard’s Catholic Preschool and/or St. Bernard’s Catholic Preschool 
Before and After School Program your child’s stepping stone into their educational and faith 
development.  I look forward to working with your child and making their school experiences a 
memorable experience, not only for your child but also for the families.  I will put forth every effort to 
make your child’s school experience a rewarding experience, full of discovery and learning 
opportunities.  I also look forward to working closely with each family to make the upcoming school year 

Terrific!  

Please go to st-bernardschool.org. under the preschool tab to access the  complete registration 
packet.  Fill out the entire registration packet, including your child’s immunization records and 
physician’s report (Due no later than August 22, 2025).   Registration can be returned during your meet 
and greet time with your child’s teacher.  Day and times will be sent out the week of July 28th.    If you 
have any questions or concerns before your child’s first day please contact me by phone or email 
kabelar@st-bernardschool.org.   

Your child has begun a new adventure, let us work together to help them achieve success in this 
new experience.  Thank you for your support! 

  

God Bless, 

Karen Abelar 
Director, Early Childhood Education 
St. Bernard’s Catholic Preschool 
kabelar@st-bernardschool.org 
(209)835-8019 
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